CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya
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NOTICE TO PROCEED
24 October 2022

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 24 October
2022, signed by the Head of Procurement Committee of the Consulate General of the
Philippines, Nagoya, the SHINODA SHOKAI CO. LTD. is hereby given this Notice to
Proceed to immediately deliver and install a filing cabinet system in its offices at Hiroya
building, in the amount of ONE MILLION FIVE HUNDRED TEN THOUSAND SIX
HUNDRED JAPANESE YEN (JPY1,510,600) or approximately FIVE HUNDRED
NINETY-THREE THOUSAND SIX HUNDRED SIXTY-FIVE PESOS AND 80/100
(PhP593,665.80) only, excluding tax.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act No.
9184, otherwise known as the “Government Procurement Reform Act of 2003.”

Very truly yours,

Mr. Mitsuhiro Shinoda @
Chief Executive Officer
Shinoda Shokai Co. Ltd.
1-26-14 Aoi Higashi-ku,
Nagoya-shi, 454-0004



